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; Oapt. Tremayne Harrison,
Pacific Coast Officers' Association, 
Victoria, I» C.

Bear Sir:-
I received to-day a notice to 

attend a meeting of the Executive of the above 
mentioned Association»

.

The notice states that the 
Executive is meeting to ’’discuss incorporation 
and the purchase of a club building”.

I hope I will not he considered 
impertinent in suggesting that the purchase of a 
club building is something which requires a very 
great deal of consideration and any committee 
ought to hesitate before taking such a step unless 
they had the funds in hand.
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Yours faithfully,
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